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Dear Customer, 
 
 
With this INFINEON Technologies Information Note we would like to inform you about the following  
 
 

Introduction of polystyrene as insulator into shipping box affecting WLL 
packages packed at Infineon Technologies (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd. 
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Introduction of new packing box design affecting WLL packages packed at 
Infineon Technologies (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd. 
 

 Products affected: Please refer to attached affected product list  1_cip07920 

 

 Detailed Change Information: 

Subject:  Polystyrene to be included as a insulator into a shipping box.   

  

Reason:  Install a containment action to avoid overheating from tape until 
qualification of new carrier tape is finalized.  

  

Description:  Old New 

Internal box  Without insulation 
 

 

 With insulation (polystyrene) 
 

 

Dimension  Current (L x W x H)  New (L x W x H) 

 S1 = 
P2 = 
P4 = 

210mm x 210mm x 210mm 
390mm x 380mm x 100mm 
390mm x 380mm x 200mm 

S1 = 
P2 = 
P4 = 

250mm x 250mm x 210mm 
430mm x 430mm x 100mm 
430mm x 430mm x 200mm 

 

 Product Identification: Not applicable 

 

 Impact of Change: No Change in product performance, Fit, Form, Function & Reliability of 
Products 
Change only affects outer packing material.  
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 Attachments: Affected product list   1_cip07920 

 

 Intended start of 
delivery: 

CW30; 

A mixed delivery during the transition phase up to 2 weeks might occur. 
 

 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Sales office. 
 


